
















Why do you create portraits of trans women in the UK?

Recently I’ve witnessed an increase in hate crimes towards 
loved ones who are trans and my practice is a retaliation to this 
lingering feeling of hostility towards us. I am challenging this 
adversity by educating the public on the reality of our lives and 
elevating our status as women worthy of being exhibited on 
gallery walls. Through these portraits we can begin to document 
ourselves into history beyond the skewed narrative told in 
mainstream media.

How do the models feel about their portraits?

The models are extremely happy collaborating on their portraits! 
We have bonded over the process of modeling and drawing 
together, it is a long intimate dedication of time to reach the 
outcome. I owe it to them to deliver something they can be proud 
of after their contribution. In their portraits we are celebrating the 
great beauty and diversity of our community. By exhibiting to the 
public I am inviting them to celebrate with us.

Have recent government policies influenced your work?

Recent policies such as banning us from women’s hospital wards 
and outing trans children to their parents are insidious. It targets 
us for harassment and frankly we’re proving we won’t stand 
for it - I am extremely proud of my community for taking to the 
streets with megaphones and banners. A protester is in a position 
of vulnerability and carrying this protest into the gallery we can 
continue to confront these issues in a safer environment.
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